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STATEMENTS OF SHARI HYMAN AND JANET OZARCHUK ON MS. OZARCHUK’S
DEPARTURE FROM THE BATTERY PARK CITY AUTHORITY

Due to unanticipated family issues, BPCA Chief Financial Officer Janet Ozarchuk will be

leaving the organization in early June. An executive search for Ms. Ozarchuk’s
successor is underway.

Statement of BPCA President & Chief Operating Officer Shari C. Hyman

“‘Janet may unfortunately be leaving BPCA, but she won’t soon be forgotten. Even in her
brief time with us, Janet impressed with her energy, intellect, and dedication. While I'm
very sorry to see her depart, | cannot dispute the primary consideration driving her
decision — that of family. We thank her for her service, and wish her nothing but the
best.”

Statement of Janet Ozarchuk

“I joined BPCA with the goal of effectively guiding the financial future of an incredibly
successful organization. Over the past few weeks, however, it has become increasingly
necessary to devote more and more of my time to personal matters. While | am
disappointed to truncate my tenure at BPCA, I'm heartened by the caliber of
professionals at work there for the residents and stakeholders of this great
neighborhood, and | thank Chairman Mehiel, Shari, and the BPCA team for the
opportunity to serve.”
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